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Parents/Guardians:

As you know, one of the projects for ESPLOST 5 is a new multi-use athletic facility for
LaGrange High School. This facility will be built across Highland Avenue from the entrance to
the auditorium, and we are thrilled that this project is beginning this week. In official action
Tuesday, February 26, the LaGrange City Council approved to temporarily close Highland
Avenue during construction. During this time, Highland Avenue will be fenced off from near the
intersection of Highland and North Greenwood to the stop sign at Highland and Marshall
Street.

The contractor will begin moving equipment and fencing off the street this week. This
will have an immediate impact on car rider procedures beginning this week. Drop off and pick-
up will still be on Marshall Street near the cafeteria, but all traffic will have to come down the
hill on Highland from Ridley Avenue. This may add time to your normal procedures, so please
plan accordingly.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we undergo this construction
project.
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